
Redland PH Church



We are partnering with Samaritan’s Purse, area
churches, and Davie County High School to collect
supplies for those suffering from Hurricane Helene
and the flooding in our state. Here is the supply list of
requested items.

Please bring your donated items to the church lobby
by NOON on Friday, October 4th. We will then
transport the items to the high school, where
Samaritan’s Purse will pick them up and distribute
them in Western North Carolina, where they are
needed the most.

Thank you for your help and generosity, and for
sharing the love of Jesus!


